
Town of Exeter, New Hampshire 

Communications Advisory Committee Meeting  

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 @ 9:00 am 

Via Teleconference  

Virtual Meetings can be watched on Channel 22 and on Exeter TV's Facebook and YouTube 
pages.  

To participate in public comment, click this link: https://exeternh.zoom.us/j/89261908098

To participate via telephone, call: +1 646 558 8656 and enter the Webinar ID: 892 6190 8098 

Please join the meeting with your full name if you want to speak 

Use the "Raise Hand" button to alert the chair you wish to speak. On the phone, press *9. 

More instructions for how to participate can be found here: 
https://www.exeternh.gov/townmanager/virtual-town-meetings
Contact us at extvg@exeternh.gov or 603-418-6425 with any technical issues. 

Agenda 

1. Approval of last meeting’s minutes.  

2. Review of Committee membership.  
a. Welcome back and introductions of Martha McEntee  
b. Potential recruitment of new Committee members.  

3. Chairman’s Report of a meeting with Selectwoman Molly Cowan to discuss 
communications strategies regarding the Exeter, NH Mask Ordinance and future such 
Ordinances.  

4. Review status of the plan to distribute a Communications Advisory survey to Exeter 
residents in order to better understand the communications interests and expectations for 
municipal communication strategies.  
a. Review the link provided to the Chairman by Robert Glowacky regarding Municipal 

Communications strategies: https://www.nh.gov/osi/resource-
library/municipalities.htm

5. Review status of the Communications Advisory Committee “Master Plan” (i.e., a more 
comprehensive approach to municipal communication strategies).  

6. Other business. 

7. Adjourn Meeting.  
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Connor Barry <cbarry978@gmail.com>

Follow-up from Communications Advisory Committee
Connor Barry <cbarry978@gmail.com> Wed, Sep 2, 2020 at 1:54 PM
To: NPapakonstantis@exeternh.gov, Daryl Browne <DBrowne@exeternh.gov>, mcowan@exeternh.gov,
jgilman@exeternh.gov, loliff@exeternh.gov

To the Members of the Exeter, New Hampshire, Select Board:

              I hope you all are doing well in these challenging �mes, and I want to thank you all for your responsiveness,
leadership, and though�ul decision-making, as our community, state, and country navigate public health
considera�ons in this global pandemic.

              I also want to recognize that the Communica�ons Advisory Commi�ee was referenced several �mes during
your most recent Select Board mee�ng, dated Monday, August 31, 2020, par�cularly with respect to Exeter’s ongoing
efforts to educate community members and implement “Emergency Order No. 2020-01, Requiring the Wearing of
Face Coverings Under Certain Condi�ons within the Town of Exeter.” As a friendly follow-up to that mee�ng, and as
the Chairman of the Communica�ons Advisory Commi�ee, I extend our volunteer services to the Board for any
assistance the Board needs in their municipal communica�ons.

              Our Commi�ee is currently scheduled to meet on Tuesday, September 15, 2020, and I’d be glad to have
conversa�ons with Board Members in advance of that mee�ng to report back and help guide our mee�ng’s agenda.

              Thank you all again and stay well.

              Respec�ully,

              Connor Barry

              cbarry978@gmail.com
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